Open Government:

The Current Town Supervisor also recently said that the Town Board Meeting he convened on
8/26 to re- vote on the PILOT agreement for the Dickerson’s Keep Housing Development was a
legal meeting. This is incorrect; the Open Meetings Law clearly states that at least 72 hours
public notice must be given. Placing a few flyers around the office an hour before the 9am
meeting does not constitute adequate public notice — nice try! On September 8th another
“special” meeting was also held without appropriate public notice to approve Town bills and
abstracts.

Here’s the link to section 104 of the Open Meetings Law — titled “Public Notice”
http://www.dos.state.ny.us/coog/openmeetlaw.html People have the right to know what their
government is doing. As your next Town Supervisor, | will make sure the Open Meetings Law is
adhered to.



